
Wednesday@Bethany

October 9 - October 15

Prayer Group will meet 

tonight at 6:30. Please 

contact Deb or Cathleen 

for the Zoom link.

October 14

The Bethany Ruth Covenant Group will 
be meeting on Monday, October 14 at 

6:30 pm at the church. Please let Tamra 
Hollenbeck know if you would like to 

receive a Zoom invitation, and we’ll send 
one to you. Many blessings to everyone!

Pastor Deb will be away from 
October 14 until October 21 

enjoying a week of silent 
retreat. Please contact the 

church office at 
office@bethanypcusa.org or 
by calling 650-589-3711 if 

you have any pastoral needs.
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